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What's New?

Department of Buildings To Host Job Fair for Inspectors
On Wednesday, September 20, 2006, the NYC 
Department of Buildings will be hosting a Job Fair for 
Inspectors (Construction, Elevator, Plumbing, Boilers) 
at 280 Broadway, 6th floor in Manhattan from 12:00 p.
m. to 6:00 p.m. Join us to learn about the great 
opportunities that are available and be a part of our 
future. Review the flyer (52 kb-pdf) for more 
information. For current job openings, visit the Career 
Opportunities section of our website.

New Requirements for Sign Applications 
Local Law 31 of 2005 was enacted to help make New York City an even better place to live, 
work and build by enhancing the regulations for the installation of signage near arterial highways 
and parks. Pursuant to RCNY Chapter 49, Subchapter E, (122 kb-pdf) applicants are now 
required to file a Property Owner Sign Affidavit (SIG-1) and a Sign Restrictive Declaration for 
certain sign permits. Read the service announcement for more information.

Training & Workshops 

Local Law 11/98 Workshop - September 21st
In an effort to make it easier for you to meet the quickly approaching 
deadline of Local Law 11/98, the Buildings Department has

introduced a new Alternative Filing Program. Our experts will host a free 
workshop to discuss the specifics of this new program on Thursday, September 21st. 
Reservations are required and space is limited. Read the flyer (82 kb-pdf) for event details.
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Licensing Open House - September 26th
The Department of Buildings' Licensing Unit will be hosting a free public information session to 
provide a general understanding of licensing requirements including corporate documents and 
insurance policies and procedures. Don’t miss out on this opportunity and make your 
reservations today. Read the flyer (55 kb-pdf) for the RSVP information.

For more training information, visit the Training & Workshops section of our website under News 
and Services - Service Notices. 

Did You Know?  

Did you know that all boiler inspection reports are due by December 31, 2006? To protect the 
public and ensure the safe and lawful use of all of New York City’s 950,000 buildings, we would 
like to remind you of the importance of having boilers inspected annually and of filing your boiler 
inspection reports on time. Beat the rush and send in your inspection reports today! To get more 
information on the annual boiler inspections, visit our website.

Visit our Homepage for more information on any of these announcements.
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